
 
 
 
 

PRESIDENT´S  OFFICE 
HOUSE  OF  REPRESENTATIVES 

 

            REPUBLIC 
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Nicosia, 22 December 2011 
H.E. Mrs. Ewa Kopacz, 
Marshal of the Sejm 
of the Republic of Poland, 
Warsaw. 
 
H.E. Mr. Bogdan Borusewicz, 
Marshal of the Senate 
of the Republic of Poland, 
Warsaw. 
 
 

Thank you for your letter regarding the compromise proposal pertaining to the 

representation of national parliaments and the European Parliament in the 

Interparliamentary Conference on the Common Foreign and Security Policy, including 

the Common Security and Defence Policy.  

Baring in mind the Conclusions of the Conference of Speakers of the Parliaments of EU 

last April, and the already stated position of the Cyprus House of Representatives, we 

wish to reiterate once again the importance of equal representation in the 

Interparliamentary Conference on the Common Foreign and Security Policy, of the 

national parliaments’ delegations and the European Parliament delegation. 

Hoping that the issue will be resolved during their forthcoming Conference, please 

accept, dear Colleagues, the assurances of my highest esteem and my best wishes for 

the coming festive season.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Yiannakis L. Omirou 
President of the House of Representatives 

Of the Republic of Cyprus. 
 


